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Tuesday 27 April 2021 Term 2 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 29 April Boys PSSA Cricket KO 

Friday 30 April PSSA Touch Football 

Monday 3 May PSSA Cross Country 

Wednesday 5 May  Hot Potato Band  

Friday 7 May Hockey Gala Day 

Wednesday 19 May FNC Dance at Lismore 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Welcome to week 2. 

What a busy 7 days we have had! 

The colour fun run was a huge success, with the 
school raising over $28,000. The colour, fun and 
laughter was so good to hear and see. It was great 
being able to get our local fire brigade and police to 
come in and have fun with us too. Well done to     
everyone, especially Mrs Kershler, for organising 
such a fun day. 

Yesterday we had both the Yrs 8 + and the K-2     
carnivals. Students did a great job of running as far 
as they did and having a go. It was so nice to be able 
to have our parents down at Robert Dixon Park and I 
really enjoyed being able to chat with so many of 
our parents and carers. Well done to Mrs Tutton for 
organising both of these carnivals and all the    
teachers for supervising and make sure our day run 
smoothly too. A special mention to our general     
assistant Keith, who makes everything magically 
happen as well. Thank you. 

Best of luck to all Kingscliff Public School students 
off to represent our school at the District Cross 
Country at Bilambil PS on Monday 3rd May. 

Last Friday the whole school met in the hall for the 
first time to commemorate the men and women who 
have served our nation in all wars, conflicts and 
peacekeeping operations. The ANZAC day ceremony 
was one of the best and most moving assemblies I 
have ever attended. All students should be proud of 
their behaviour with everyone following our PBL   
expectations of Safe, Fair, Respectful and Resilient.  

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
 
Reminder, if students are absent from school, 
the parent/carer will receive an automated 
SMS requesting you contact the school via 
School Stream, Seesaw or phone to provide an 
explanation for the absence. 
 

Paint Room 

Our leaders led with confidence and pride and     
followed up on Sunday by representing our school at 
the local ANZAC day ceremony. A big thank you to 
Kylie Walker for organising our service at school 
and to Mandy Ellem and Jill Smith for attending the 
local ceremony with our Captains and Vice Captains. 

In the coming weeks students will be participating in 
Far North Coast Dance, Debating, PSSA sport, 
‘Game Changer’ Challenge and the high school ‘Mouse 
Trap’ challenge. It is great we have all these         
opportunities, especially after last year, where most 
had to be cancelled. I look forward to hearing all 
about our successes in each of these events.  

This term we also have the Amazing ‘Hot Potato’ 
band coming to work with our KIMP students and 
also put on a performance with our Yr 3 – 6         
students on Wednesday 5th May. We were so lucky 
to secure this incredibly talented band and I can’t 
wait to see just what our KIMP students gain from 
working with them for the day. A huge thank you for 
Nicky Cooper for working her magic and being able 
to secure this highly sort after band. 

Next term we have booked the Athletics Carnival 
for Friday 16th July at the Cudgen Little Athletics 
field. Please mark this in your diary, as I am sure 
you will want to come and watch on the day. 

Have a great week.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Statement of Accounts 

Statements have been sent out this week for KIMP, 
Stage 2 and 3 camps,. Please finalise all KIMP fees by 
Friday 21 May.  Thank you  

Late Arrivals & Early Leavers 

If your student arrives late in the morning you are re-
quired to sign them in at the office, advising of the rea-
son. If you need to collect your child early from class, it 
would assist us if you could prearrange this with the 
teacher either by Seesaw or with a note in the morning.  
Upon arrival please first come to the front office to sign 
them out before your child can be taken out of class and 
leave the school grounds. 

Hot Potato Band 

Payments for the Hot Potato Band performance are due 
by the end of this week.  Please return notes and         
payments to the office by Friday. 

FNC Dance 

Costume and bus payments must be paid to the  office by 
14th May 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 
Volunteers Required 

If you are interested in helping ,  
please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   
Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  

 
REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 Thursday 29 April  
NIL - Volunteers Required 

Friday 30 April  
Kylie,          Janet,  
Luan &      Ashlee 

Thursday 6May 
NIL - Volunteers Required 

Friday 7 May 
Debbie, Kylie 

 

ANZAC DAY 
 

 
Our school leaders, Ava, Noah, 
Maya and Vito, did a wonderful job                
representing our school at the Kingscliff Anzac 
Day ceremony on Sunday morning. They laid a 
wreath on the cenotaph to remember those who 
have lost their lives in wars. 
 

Lest we forget. 

 

SPORT NEWS 

 
HOCKEY 

 

On Friday, Bianca M,  Charli M, Maya N, Maddie 
H, Laurie B, Felix C and Leo A represented our 
school in the North Coast Hockey Trials in 
Grafton. A big congratulations to Bianca M who 
was selected in the Girls Team and will go on to 
Wollongong to try out for the State team and     
Laurie B who was selected in the Boys team and 
will go on to play 
in Newcastle.  
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      KIMP NEWS  
 

I hope everyone enjoyed the 
amazing weather we had for 
the weekend and Anzac Day. 
A very big well done to Charlie M in Year 6 for bravely 
playing The Last Post for our school assembly on      
Friday...it's about as high pressure a gig as they get for 
trumpeters and we were really proud of him for 
putting his hand up to try it for the first time. I was also 
very proud to see one of our ex-KIMP percussion    
players, Sam D, now in Year 7 at Lindisfarne, playing 
snare drum as part of the Anzac Parade in 
Kingy...marching and playing at the same time! Well 
done to both of these boys. 
 

Hot Potato Band is coming to Kingy next              
Wednesday!!!!! Our Year 3-6 students are very lucky to 
be having a visiting performance next Wednesday from 
the Hot Potato Band. KIMP students will have a       
workshop with the band before all of Stage 2 and 3 
join us for a concert. This will be a fantastic                 
opportunity for all our Stage 2/3 students to hear such 
a great band and I don't want anyone to miss out! 
Please make sure you pay your $6 to the office. 
 

Band folders - don't forget to buy your band folder 
from the office, cost $32. if your child is in                   
Intermediate or Senior Band. All students in band must 
have the proper band folder. KIMP invoices for Term 2 
are being sent home this week and are due by Friday 
21st May. Thank you for your prompt payment as it 
allows the program to run smoothly. 
 

Have a great week everyone...make sure KIMP          
students are into their practice routines at home.             
Remember PLAN for when to practice so it happens 
each week. If you are struggling with getting a routine 
going at home please just email me and I can give you 
tips plus follow up on it at school. 
 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

UPDATE 
 

$28,907  
 

What an amazing experience it was to be part of the 
Colour Run this year. The excitement, enthusiasm 
and smiles on everyone's faces made it a very       
successful day. The teachers had just as much fun as 
the kids! It was also wonderful to see so many     
parents and community members come along to cheer 
our students on. We would like to say a huge thank 
you for all the support you have given to our school 
fundraiser. We are so grateful for your generosity 
and community spirit. 
 
Please start finalising your donations. All cash       
donations can be handed into the office, and online 
donations will still be accepted up until Friday 30th 
April. All students must now go online and choose 
their prizes through their profile by Friday 30th 
April. 
 
 

Sally Kershler 
Teacher Librarian 

 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club Issue 3 

Book Club Issue  3 will be sent home this week 

Please place all orders online via LOOP. Orders close 

Friday 7th May. 

All orders and payments must be placed on LOOP. 
(NO CASH) 

FNC Dance 

Tickets are on sale through Lismore City Hall from 3rd 

May 

Cost:   

Evening—Adults—$25.00 

School aged students—$15.00 

Concession holders—$15.00 

 

To purchase an Evening Ticket you must book through  

Lismore City Hall BOOKING OFFICE 

Open Monday to Friday 9am—4pm 

1300 066 773 

 

Due to COVID restrictions tickets will be capped at 

two tickets per purchase 

 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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Colour Run 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


